Saind Paul

Building and Construction Trades / Council

December 2, 2019

Mayor Melvin Carter City Council President Amy Brendmoen
15 Kellogg Blvd. West 15 Kellogg Blvd. West, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102 Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Mayor Melvin Carter, Council President Brendmoen and City Council members:

On behalf of the thousands of working men and women who help build the city of Saint Paul, | would
like to express our support of a Project Labor Agreement (PLA) on the development of the Ford site. The
construction of the public realm will provide 3,800 housing units, 265,000 sq. feet of office space, and 150,000
sq. feet of retail space. This project will create 14,500 construction jobs for the foreseeable future. Furthermore,

it will also create over 1 billion dollars of property tax value to the City of Saint Paul.

The Highland Park community was built around the Ford Plant and the jobs it provided helped to build
that community into what it is today. By ensuring we are using a well-trained labor workforce we will continue
strengthening the communities within our city. As tradespeople we have been an integral part in building the
city of Saint Paul into what it is today; a city that we can all be proud to call home. This investment in our urban

center will make the entire region’and our state more competitive.

The Twin Cities region has experienced growth over the past decade and projects of this magnitude
attract new companies, workers, and visitors; helping to bring additional investments to our entire region.
Additionally, this project will bring tremendous livability to the city of Saint Paul where many of our families live,
work, and play. The city council’s support on a PLA at the Ford Site is critical to our city’s continued prosperity

and growth. We thank you all for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Donald Mullin

Executive Secretary

Saint Paul Building and Construction Trades Council
353 West 7' St., Suite 203

Saint Paul, MN 55102

dmullin@stpaulbt.org

651-224-9445

651-224-9445 -+ FAX 651-224-9783
LABOR CENTRE, 353 WEST 7TH STREET, SUITE 203 + SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55102 €52
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